10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 30 December 1985

I enclose a copy of a letter which I
have received from Mr. Alan Bristow about
Westlands.

I am copying this letter and enclosure
to Richard Mottram (Ministry of Defence).

(Charles Powell)

John Mogg, Esqg.,
Department of Trade and Industry.
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